

London, Ont.. Oct. 1,1914.

Major Gordon Hall,
Chief Staff Officer,
Canadian Overseas Contingent,
17 Victoria St.,
London S.W., England.

Dear Major, -

I directed a letter to you yesterday without knowing that you had gone abroad with the Contingent. It is just possible that this letter may take a long time to reach you and in case it does. I am enclosing a copy.

Any suggestion that you could find time to make would be very much appreciated, and I would be only too glad to pay for a cable should you care to send me one.

I naturally feel very anxious about this matter and hope that I am not trespassing too much on your kindness in making this request.

Very sincerely yours,

6

Elloton Leonard